
Action on equal pay
 Cyprus 

Trade unions and employers in Cyprus have been called on by the Ministry of 
Labour to ensure that any collective agreements signed between them have been 
assessed to see if they contain any elements which might be contradictory to the 
law on equal pay for men and women. They have until 31 October 2005 to complete 
the assessment.
Read more at > EIRO
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